
ROAD CLOSURE 
FOR CULVERT REPLACEMENT 
Matawatchan Road CLOSED 

from Pennock Lane to Matawanooka Lane 
August 28, 2023 to August 31, 2023 

(Use the Frontenac Road Detour) 
If there are any ques�ons, or concerns, please contact Public Works Supervisor 

Steve Inwood at sinwood@greatermadawaska.com or 613-752-1442. 
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